
 
 
 
 
          
November 18, 2013 
 
 
 
Re:  Declaration on availability of user notices 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Model: VP4 940 with FCC ID: QNG-BE2807 
 
We, Harman International, declare on our sole responsibility the following user 
notices and/or statements will be in English at the time the model is offered for sale 
and/or lease in the USA: 
 

Changes or modifications made to this equipment not expressly approved by 
the manufacturer may void the user’s authority to operate this equipment. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the address shown below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shain E. Chmura, Regulatory Compliance Engineer 
Harman International 
26500 Haggerty Road 
Farmington Hills, MI 48331 
USA 

HARMAN 
39001 WEST 12 MILE ROAD 
FARMINGTON HILLS, MI 
48331 USA 
TEL:  +1 248.994.2100 


